
 

employability of single Mums 

(and Dads) during school 

hours and school holidays, as 

long working hours and 

school holidays are their 

main obstacle for going back 

to work and still having their 

Women of Wandsworth 

were invited by CooP 

Community Engagement 

team to a meeting at the  

very opulent Royal Society 

of Arts to discuss in detail 

our WoW campaign for 

WoW Enterprise Club members 

attended the Mix and Mingle event in 

Battersea, organised by Wandsworth 

Chamber of Commerce to launch 

their Business Awards.  

It’s always good to meet new busi-

ness owners and new entrepreneurs 

at such events, where we can get 

new information and updates about 

local services.   
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WoW Parent    

Forum is   

on every first 

Monday of the 

month from                           

12 -1pm  

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club Zoom        

networking every     

Wednesday  from          

10am—11am  

 

WoW weekly                 

Inter-Generational 

food deliveries    

 

WoW Karate Every 

Saturday term time  

from 10am-12 

children as a priority. 

There are a lot of work 

opportunities at CooP at 

the moment, with very 

good benefits for their 

work force, but we are 

working on Mums’ friendly 

hours at the moment.  

WoW Mums are very 

grateful for the CooP 

Community grant and 

agree with their values and 

principles of a social coop-

erative. To become a 

CooP  member and sup-

port your community 

please follow the link: 

coop.co.uk/membership 
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WoW Karate 

 Free Food For Elderly 
WoW Mums are very 

worried about our    

elderly neighbors, who 

cannot carry a lot of 

food from the shops, 

since they are week and 

suffer from chronic ill-

nesses. Current triple 

threat economic situa-

tion in the country is 

not easily managed by 

older people, with the 

post Brexit, post      

Pandemic and High cost 

of living crisis. That is 

why we are so grateful 

for our volunteer driver 

Joe Wieczorek for    

delivering free food 

every week to John Kirk 

and Holmleigh Court 

lodge in Battersea, with 

the donations from A&P 

Foundation. Thank you 

so much to our funders, 

for making WoW Inter-

generational Project so 

helpful. 

Wandsworth Chamber 

of Commerce organised 

another lovely business 

networking event at the 

Engine Room in the   

Battersea Power station. 

This was a lovely oppor-

tunity to see our friends 

from other businesses 

and charities in the 

community.    
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WoW Sensei Andrew 

Beech, Black belt 2nd 

Dan, will referee at the 

special WoW Karate       

Championship on 30th 

March in sparing 

matches between WoW 

Karate Kids. He will be 

assisted by his two   

assistants, who are 

WoW Black Belts. 
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the forefront and others     
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Battersea Power Station 
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Wimbledon Foundation  

NHS Thinking Partners 
Women of Wandsworth attended 

the Thinking Partners Forum, as 

Voluntary Sector partner, to brain-

storm and consult with other  

community organisations and 

charities on the new NHS Health 

and Wellbeing strategy 2024-2029, 

with a focus on prevention. We 

had to discuss where could work-

ing together with the voluntary 

and community sector and local 

people make the biggest difference 

on the future strategy and what 

are the priorities NHS should be 

working on.   

WoW Mums have been 

invited to Wibledon  

Courtside Club to join in 

the celebration of 10 

years of Wimbledon 

Foundation investing into 

social community capital. 

We are very grateful for 

Wibledon Foundations’ 

grants over the years and 

their support of our work 
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 in our community. We will 

continue to collaborate 

with other community    

organisations on delivering 

the best services for our 

elderly friends and 

neighbors, as we have been 

doing for the last 14 years. 

WoW Mums are looking 

forward to this celebration 

next month. 


